## Pennsylvania Bulletin Cancellation Notice for the Agricultural Advisory Board

The Agricultural Advisory Board meeting scheduled for **February 26, 2014** has been cancelled. The next meeting is scheduled to occur on April 16, 2014 at 10 a.m. in Susquehanna Room A of the DEP South Central Regional Office.

Questions concerning the cancellation of the **February 26, 2014** meeting or the April 16, 2014 meeting should be directed to Tom Juengst, Bureau of Conservation and Restoration, 717.783.7577, e-mail at tjuengt@pa.gov. The agenda and materials for the April 16<sup>th</sup> meeting will be available through the Public Participation Center on the Department of Environmental Protection's (DEP) website at www.depweb.state.pa.us (DEP Keyword: Participate).

Persons in need of accommodations as provided for in the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 should contact DEP at 717.787.7019 or through the AT&T Relay Service at 800.654.5984 (TDD) to discuss how DEP may accommodate their needs.

CHRISTOPHER ABRUZZO Secretary